Thank You, Thank You

Thank you to all the volunteers who helped with the Thompson's Pie Drive. Over 1240 pies/sausage rolls/lamingtons and tarts were packed and sold. It was a huge success. We appreciate everyone's support.

Housekeeping

- Reminder that the High Tea has been cancelled until further notice.
- Remember to finalise the purchase of this year's Entertainment Book using the link below!
- ✓ Volunteering Please complete Induction Booklet, Working with Children's Check number (at the RMS) and 100pt ID with the office for processing.



P&F Meeting – TBA

A new date for the meeting is being discussed. Once we have the date we will let you now. Thank you for your understanding.

If you have any ideas or wish to bring up a topic for discussion, please feel free to email us at lop.pandf@mn.catholic.edu.au and we will raise the idea/issue at the next meeting.



P&F Minutes

Should anyone wish to view the minutes of any of the meetings, please contact us via the email address logo.pandf@mn.catholic.edu.au and we will be happy to forward you a copy.

Father's Day Stall



Father's Day is just around the corner! Our Father's Day Stall is being held on Thursday 29th of August. All children have the opportunity to purchase a gift for their Father/Stepfather or Grandfather at a cost of \$5.00 each.

If there are any volunteers who can offer a couple of hours to help, it would greatly be appreciated.

Grandparents Day

Save the date!

Friday 23rd of August is Grandparents Day!

This is a fantastic community day. Bring the grandparents, and a picnic rug and enjoy the activities the day has to offer. More details to come.



Canteen

- New MENU begins this week!
- Hot food is now available at both breaks.
- Monday's canteen is closed
- Pies and Sausage Rolls available Wednesday's ONLY.
- Contact Julie (Canteen Manager) on 0402 061 057 with any questions.

Entertainment Book



The brand NEW 2019 | 2020 Entertainment Book as well as the new Entertainment Digital Memberships for smartphones are now available.

Use the link to purchase yours today and also help support our school.

https://www.entertainmentbook.com.au/orderbooks/341w02

Reminders

Monday's 8:30am 29 th July 12 th August 26 th August 9 th September 23 rd September	Second Hand Uniform Shop Little room behind the canteen
ТВА	Next P&F Meeting – in the Chill Zone Room, all welcome to come and join us for a chat and a cuppa.
Sunday 18 th August	ST Patrick's High Tea – CANCELLED
Friday 23 rd August	Grandparents Day – more details to come
Thursday 29 th August	Father's Day Stall